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October 31, 2024
Dear Dean,

Enclosed are the Colorado Springs Osteopathic Foundation’s John
H. Drabing, D.O. Osteopathic Medical Student Tuition
Scholarship information and application. Only second year
medical students from Colorado may apply as these scholarships
are awarded for their third year of medical school. We will award
up to five $10,000 scholarships. These scholarships
automatically renew for the fourth year of medical school if the
recipients remain in good standing. Thus, each recipient receives
$20,000 in tuition scholarships.

In addition, we will award one $1,000 scholarship named the
Walter S. Strode, D.O. Memorial Scholarship. It may be used for
books, fees, equipment, and supplies.

Please distribute the scholarship information and application to
any of your students from Colorado to help us publicize this
opportunity. The information is also on our website, csof.org.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 719-635-9057 or
DRalston@csof.org.

Thank you very much.

Best regards,

v

Doris

Doris L. Ralston, MPA, CHES
Executive Director & CEO
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Leave a Legacy, Remember CSOF in Your Will!



